
TBVC Oversight group meeting 

25-10-2020 

Participatians : 

Olivier Lacasse, Mandy Williams 

Covid-19 updates 

There is currently two (2) outbreak and six (6) active cases according 

to Lambton County health unit web site. 

There is currently one (1) outbreak and sixteen (16) active cases according 

to Chatham-Kent County health unit web site 

 

"Return to play" protocol 

Nothing needs to be change for now.  

New player / Try outs  

Team must send their intention to the oversight group in tryouts or invite a new 

player to evaluate.  

Teams must respect a maximum of 12 players per court + your coaches.  

New Coaches / volunteer  

The oversight group must be aware that a volunteer is helping with a team. All new 

volunteer must receive training from the head coach for the returned to play 

protocol. 

The volunteer must be someone who will be able to consistent. The volunteer can 

commit to one night a week minimum.  

Because of Covid we are not looking to someone who will join a practice.  

Updates:  

We have confirmed Kinsmen Gym in Wallaceburg Monday – Thursday (7-9) and 

Friday (6-8)  

We are still trying to find more gym time and something a little closer to Sarnia.   

 

Next meeting will be November 1st.   


